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“WELCOME BACK” HAPPY HOUR

A fun, informal gathering to welcome everyone back in
person before we begin regular meetings.
Friday, August 26, 2022 from 5:00-6:00 p.m.
at Pete’s Restaurant and Brewhouse
YSBA will provide appetizers

THE DATE! * THE DATE!

Back to our regularly scheduled programming:

Our September meeting will be held on September 20, 2022 at noon, location: TBA.
Our speaker is Assembly Member James Gallagher, State Assembly, District 3.

James Gallagher has represented California’s Third Assembly District since 2014. Before joining the
Assembly, he served on the Sutter County Board of Supervisors for six years. James earned his Bachelor
of Arts degree at UC Berkeley before completing an Assembly Fellowship in Sacramento and a law
degree at UC Davis, where he graduated at the top of his class.

REMINDER NOTES AND ANNOUNCEMENTS

- Bar dues for 2022 are $75.00 per person and are now due. Checks made out to YSBA can be mailed
to P.O. Box 204, Marysville, CA 95901.

- We are pleased to announce that scholarships have been awarded to nine graduating seniors this year
from eight local high schools. These annual scholarships really make an impact for these students, our
local schools, and our community. Thank you to those of you who presented the scholarships at the
individual school award ceremonies!

- If you have any announcements that you would like included in the Newsletter, please send an email
to Secretary Melissa Poulos at mpoulos@suttercourts.com.

2022 YUBA SUTTER BAR ASSOCIATION MEMBERS

Brant Bordsen Anthony Galyean Jared Hastey Landon Little
Eleanor Bordsen Noel Garcia Diego Heimlich Deborah Micheli
Amy Byrne Courtney Gengler llene Jacobs Melissa Poulos
Amy Carlson Robert Gengler Steve Lamon Nicole Rosser
Penelope Changaris Steve Gimblin David Lane Kelly Smith
Maria Davari Jennifer Granger Craig Leri Tami Squires
Nicholas Deal John Guth Letty Litchfield Kimberly Steffenson

YSBA has been approved as a continuing legal education provider of
Minimum Continuing Legal Education credit by the State Bar of California.



